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October 31, 1980

In our capacity as the Midwifery Advisory Council to the
Department of Consumer Affairs of California State Government,

we are seeklng your views on several aspects of midwifery
licensure.

Enclosed 1s a summary outline of concepts addressed by SB 1829
(defeated in February, 1980). We would appreciate your written
Oor verbal response as to how these issues could be addressed by
California, please contact:

Patricia Ternahan
730 Miller Drive
Davis, CA 95616
(916) 756-3189

In Southern California, please contact:

Susan Stuart

1319 Princeton

Santa Monica, CA 90404
(213) 828-8162

Thank you very much for your careful attention to this matter.
As an Advisory Council, we hope to make our recommendations as

representative of California's needs as possible. We look forward
to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

CLAUDIA FORD, Chairperson
Midwifery Advisory Council
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